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Traffic Management Measures 
 Review Process 

 
 
Notification of Works 
 
Residents will be given an initial 3 weeks notification of the scheduled resurfacing 
work to be undertaken on their road. The objective is to provide sufficient notice of 
the changes which will take place. 
 
Consultation 
 
The following groups will be contacted as part of the technical assessment process. 
They will be sent a feedback form asking for their opinions about the work which has 
taken place on their road. Other interest groups such as Public Transport services 
will also be contacted, where applicable: 
 

• Residents – The re-assessment of traffic management measures in a 
particular road will raise some concerns of local residents.  Residents will 
have an opportunity to voice their opinions via the residents feedback form. 
The Officer responsible for the Traffic Management Review will include these 
as part of the technical assessment process. 

• Ward Members – The views of the local Councillors will be taken into 
consideration as part of the technical assessment process. Councillors will 
also be sent a Feedback form requesting their views. 

• Emergency Services – The Police, Fire Brigade and Ambulance Services 
will be contacted for their views on how the traffic management measures 
affect their ability to respond to emergencies and/or deliver vital services. 

 
All consultees will be given time to pay particular attention to the highway conditions 
both pre and post works before consultation returns are requested. 
  
Technical Assessment 
 
The Technical Assessment will assess whether the removed traffic management 
measures continue to address the original safety / movement objectives. This will 
consist of a pre-speed survey, which will be conducted prior to the resurfacing and a 
post speed survey.  These surveys will allow a comparative analysis to be 
undertaken to show how the removal of the measures affect the average speed of 
vehicles travelling along the road. Accident data, recorded by the Metropolitan Police 
Service, is collated to show how many personal injury accidents have taken place 
over the past three years. The views of the residents, ward members and emergency 
services will also be included in the Technical Assessment. There will be a 
presumption not to re-provide any measures that cannot show any quantifiable 
benefit to the community. 
 
Report and Decision 
 
The Interim Director of Environment, Planning and Regeneration will present a 
synopsis of the Officer findings, including the Traffic Management Review results 
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and recommendation to the Lead Member for Environment & Operations  and the 
relevant Area Environment Sub-Committee Chairman for a decision. 
 
Informing Residents of the Decision 
 
Residents will be informed of the decision through a letter drop to all residents that 
returned a completed questionnaire. 


